

TOWN OF HOLDEN BEACH BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS SPECIAL MEETING TUESDAY, AUGUST 16, 2016 – 6:45 P.M.

The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Holden Beach met for a Special Meeting on Tuesday, August 16, 2016 at 6:45 p.m. in the Town Hall Public Assembly. Present were Mayor J. Alan Holden; Mayor Pro Tem H. Ashley Royal; Commissioners Peter Freer, Kim Isenhour, John Fletcher and Ken Kyser; Town Clerk Heather Finnell; Police Chief Wally Layne; Building Official Tim Evans; and Shoreline Protection and Recreation Manager Christy Ferguson.

Mayor Holden called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m.

INTERVIEWS FOR VACANCY ON THE PLANNING & ZONING BOARD

The Board interviewed Greg Shue and Tony Marwitz for the vacancy on the Planning & Zoning Board.

ADJOURNMENT

Motion by Mayor Pro Tem Royal to adjourn at 6:52 p.m.; second by Commissioner Kyser; approved by unanimous vote.

ATTEST:	J. Alan Holden, Mayor	
Heather Finnell, Town Clerk		

BOC 08/16/16 (S) 1